LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF

Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

17th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

As most of you are aware, Mrs Teresa Weare, our midday co-ordinator and teaching assistant is leaving us today to take up a full-time teaching assistant position at Cromwell Community College in Chatteris. We wish Mrs Weare all the very best and thank her for her hard work and commitment over the last four years at Lionel Walden.

Mrs Justina Hayhow, an existing midday supervisor, will be taking on the role of midday co-ordinator after half-term. Mrs Selina Hewitt, who has been working here on a temporary basis, will become a permanent midday supervisor as well as working part-time as a teaching assistant.

Thank you all for attending Parents' Evenings, the Autumn Festivals and the Year 4 Multiplication Check Meeting this week. It has been another busy and enjoyable week. I would like to remind you that school is closed tomorrow for a Professional Development Day - our staff will be joining colleagues from other local schools for joint training during the morning before returning to Lionel Walden.

I wish everyone a safe and happy half-term break and look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 28th October.

Yours sincerely

S. A. Barnard-Taylor

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs) Headteacher











